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VC             12th August 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We were delighted to welcome our pupils back to Cedarbank School yesterday and hope that they all enjoyed their first 

day. As part of the West Lothian phased return to school, your child will be Home Learning on Thursday 13th August and 

this pack contains the tasks which they should try to complete. The focus of our curriculum for the next few weeks is 

Literacy, Numeracy and Health and Wellbeing, and the tasks set in the pack reflect what your child has started in class and 

will continue to work on with their teachers. 

Health and Wellbeing 

Pupils may have worries or feel anxious about returning to school and the current climate. The focus of our Lifeskills 

lesson is to address this and give them opportunities to talk about their feelings to key members of staff. Pupils should try 

to complete the 3 sheets: “Coming back to School”, “Getting to know Me” and “School and Home personal weekly log” 

and return them to school on Friday when they will used as the focus of the lesson. 

Numeracy 

Choose a role model, celebrity or someone that you know and write a maths problem that will answer the given questions 

(two have been left blank – you can come up with your own questions if you would like to). E.g. if they have 7 letters in 

their name you might write 4+3 or 14 divided by 2. Draw a portrait of your chosen person in the middle of your page and 

label with their name. 

Literacy 

This task is part of a bigger project you will work on in school. In the project you will have the opportunity to use and 

develop your Reading, Writing, Listening and Talking skills. We will also think about how books and reading can support 

our health and wellbeing. Pupils should use the picture prompt card of “The Tunnel” and chose 2 or 3 of the tasks to 

complete. 

All Home Learning work should be returned to school on Friday 14th August where it will collected by your child’s class 

teacher and form part of the learning and teaching. 

Thank you for all your support over the past few months and we look forward to welcoming our pupils back into 

Cedarbank School full time as of Monday 17th August. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs V Cairns 

PT Support for Learning 


